
NDAA Compliance Statement

COMELIT GROUP S.P.A.
hereby declares that the following product

IPTCAMN04F01CUA

that is manufactured to date, is compliant with the John S. McCain National
Defense Authorization Act (NDAA) and does not contain any "telecommunications

equipment or services" banned by the NDAA, nor does it employ any component or
technology of any system - substantial, essential, critical or otherwise - from the

banned Chinese companies highlighted in Section 889.

Main Chipset: the following product uses an NDAA-compliant main chipset.

S. Lorenzo di Rovetta, March 27 2024 Managing Director
Edoardo Barzasi
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